
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 12:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Commissioner Harkey - 2022 LCA Gala & Bald Sisters at Steppenwolf Theatre 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I have two events I’d like to notify you about: Yesterday evening, the commissioner was asked to speak 
at Lawyers for the Creative Arts 50th anniversary gala at the Cultural Center. The commissioner spoke in 
conversation with the host for about 10 minutes and was presented with an award plaque. She is not 
being compensated for this engagement. Commissioner Harkey was also invited by Steppenwolf 
Executive Director Brooke Flanagan to attend the 4:00pm performance of Bald Sisters at Steppenwolf 
Theatre this Sunday, December 8, 2022. 
 
The commissioner attended/will attend in her official capacity. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 
Nina Melendez (she/her/hers) 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  
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